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Topeka Town Council
124 E. Lake Street, Topeka, Indiana
General Meeting Minutes, January 27,2020 at 4:00pm

The meeting was opened with the Pledge of Allegiance.

Council Member Ron Troyer called the meeting to order with Council Member Eash,
Council Member Folk, Council Member Lambright, Council Member Geigley and Clerk-
Treasurer Naomi Miller present.

Also, in attendance was Stewart Bender, Bill Eberhard, Stan Strater,

Council Member Folk moved to accept the minutes from January 13, 2020 General
Meeting Minutes as written. The motion was seconded by Council Member Eash and
passed unanimously.

Council Member Folk made a motion to keep the Council Meetings for 2020 on the second
and fourth Monday’s of the month at 4pm. Council Member Geigley seconded the
motion and it carried unanimously.

Clerk-Treasurer
Council Member Folk moved to pay all bills as presented. The motion was seconded by
Council Member Eash and passed unanimously.

There is one opening starting in 2020 for the Topeka Board of Zoning and Appeals.
Council Member Lambright made a motion to accept the single application presented
from Sally Fought. Council Member Folk seconded the motion and it carried
unanimously.

Town Manager/Fire Chief

A proposal, and recommendation from Manager Bender, for Professional Services was
presented from Wesley Engineering for work on the Topeka WW Plant. Council
Member Folk made a motion to accept this Proposal and Council Member Geigley
seconded the motion. It carried unanimously.




Town Marshal
The December Activity Report was presented to the council

Attorney

A motion from Council Member Folk was made for a preliminary resolution be created
for reimbursement for costs and expenditures contributed to the sewer facilities and
infrastructure project and financing from bond proceeds. Recommend this to the RDC
Board. Council Member Eash seconded the motion and it carried unanimously.

Other
A discussion was had on the parking on North Street in front of the Baptist church.

Council Member Folk stated a thank you on behalf of the board for all the work on the
Wastewater Plant to James McDonald and Stewart Bender.

Next Meeting
The next Town Council meeting will be held at Topeka Town Hall on February 10, 2020

at 4:00 p.m. There being no other business to be brought before the Board the meeting
was adjourned at 4:25 pm.
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